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August 27, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EnWin Utilities Ltd. (EnWin) 2020 Cost of Service Electricity Rate Application 

AMPCO Submissions on Confidentiality  
Board File No. EB-2019-0032 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
In response to interrogatory AMPCO-40, EnWin filed three attachments related to commercial negotiations 
with a customer that were filed in confidence.   
 
In accordance with the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, EnWin has provided reasons for the 
confidentiality request, including reasons why public disclosure of the information would be contrary to the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. EnWin submits that the disclosure of these documents 
would prejudice that customer’s negotiating position. EnWin also submits that disclosure could reasonably be 
expected to prejudice the economic interest and competitive position of, cause undue financial loss to, and be 
injurious to the financial interest of the customer  
 
In addition, EnWin filed a letter1 from the customer that requested that the communications between EnWin 
and the customer, included in the confidential attachments to AMPCO-40, be kept confidential as it is relates to 
previous negotiations and could affect the competitive position of the customer in the market if it is disclosed 
to the public.   
 
AMPCO agrees that that the attachments contain commercially sensitive information about the customer. 
AMPCO supports EnWin’s request for confidential treatment. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information.    
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
(Original Signed By) 
 

 
Colin Anderson 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

 
1 EnWin Letter Enclosing Customer Letter of Support, August 19, 2019 


